
The National  

Entry and Room Hire T&Cs 

 

At The National, we pride ourselves on delivering a first-class hospitality service and we want our 
customers to experience this every time they visit the venue. We have a few T&Cs in place that help 
us always deliver this service.  

1. We do not cater for hen or stag parties and large crowds/groups can be refused entry. If 
booking for a large group of people, please inform us before making the booking if your party 
is either a hen or stag. If you do not, we refuse the right to deny your party/group entry to the 
venue.  
 

2. We do not allow decorations brought into the venue by customers. From experience, we have 
found these items interfere with or disturb the other guest’s experiences. If you would like to 
hire an event space and decorate the area, please inform us when making the booking that 
this will be a requirement.  
 

3. Management refuses the right to allow entry into the venue. Although our dress code is quite 
loose, we do expect customers to present themselves with a smart casual look and we do not 
allow sportswear of any type. Please consider this when planning to visit the venue.  
 

4. Management can refuse the right to service. This can be for several reasons including 
intoxication, fighting, disturbing guests or being confrontational with staff members. It is at 
management’s discretion what refusal of service is based on.  


